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Comments: To Whom It May Concern:

I have been horseback riding on the Chattahoochee Trails for over 35 years.  This land is so dear to my heart

and I am sure that many others feel the same way.  The Public must be able to have a say in whether or not

these forests are timbered, burned and treated with pesticides.  If you are permitted to handle these lands in this

manner, the trails that citizens, my friends and enthusiasts have worked so hard on will be destroyed.  We  must

have a say in each step that you take supposedly in the name of recreation.  These are "our" trails.  I say "NO" to

what you are proposing!


